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Ventura County Board of Supervisors,

The purpose of my letter today is to ask that you cancel the passport contract, cancel the local health emergency and
prohibit businesses from requiring a vaccine verification as a condition of service.

Please respect our privacy, independent choices and freedom. We should not be coerced by businesses to show
vaccination cards or passports. This is completely unnecessary and wrong!

The Covid numbers for our county are extremely low. The current data on the Ventura County Recovers website
supports my claim. It is time for our county to end the state of emergency.

The VAERS website shows over 4000 reactions to the Covid vaccine. It is not safe to require it necessary for school,
shopping, etc. Please, respect our requests! Thank you for your time.

Kristen Rodriguez
Camarillo, CA 93010
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